~ State lrida OR‘G‘NAL
s Public Service Commisgion
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: October 15, 1999
TO: Mary Andrews Bane, Deputy Executive Director/Technical

FROM: Kimberley M. Pefia, Division of Legal Services
Diana Caldwell, Division of Legal Services Qu}
Cayce Hinton, Division of Telecommunications G~ 780~

RE: Docket No. 991099-TP -Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for approval
of resale agreement with Global Interactive Communications Corporation.

[tem 26 - October 19, 1999 Agenda

By letter dated Octeber 14 | 1999, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. (BellSouth)
requested the deferral of Item 26 on the October 19, 1999 Agenda Conference. After close
review of the issues, Staff concurs with BellSouth that this Item should be deferred at this time.
Staff will be contacting BellSouth to further discuss the issues involved in the disposition of this
matter.

Therefore, pursuant to 211B.3.b(2) of the Administrative Procedures Manual, Staff concurs
with BellSouth’s request to defer Item 26 from the October 19, 1999 Agenda Conference.

Should you have any questions, please contact Kimberley Pefia (413-6393), Diana
Caldwell (413-6175), or Cayce Hinton (413-6510).
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@ BELLSOUTH

Holliout; Tnlnr.nnmun‘iuatiom. Jne. 86N 222-1200 ' Mancy H, Sims
400 Fax 850 202-BE4D Diractar - - Roguiatory Relations

150 South Monroe Straer
Taliahasses, Horida 32301

CQictober 14, 1999

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo

Directar, Division of Recards and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commisgion

2540 Shumard Osk Bouleverd

'I'aliahaseee, Florids 32399-085C

Re: Docket No. 991099-TP Request by RellSouth Telecommunlcationa, lne, for approval of Resale
Agreemont with Glabal Interactlve Communications Corpaoration

Dear Mra. Bayo,

On August 12, 1999, BellSouth and Global Interactive Communications Corporation filed their nogotiaied resale
agreement. The Florida Public Service Commission Staff han oxpressed some concerns about eclected wording in
the agreement. Therefore, BeliSouth aad Global Interactive Communications would like more time to review the
wording for possible madification. The agreement is scheduled to be addressed at tho Commlsaion’s October 19,
1999, Agenda as ham No. 26, We ask thal this itam be deferred from thix agonda.

RellSouth and Globa) Tnrerective Communications have agreed to waive the 90 days requircment for approval of the
agreement. This in no way will impaot the ability of Global Interactive Communications fo receive service from
ReliSouth. We will be in touch with you 85 soon as poksible as to what action will need to he taken in thia docket.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter,

Copy to:  Walter D'Haesaleer - FPRC
Kimberlay Pens ~ FPSC
Diana Caldwell - FPSC
Cayce Hinton - FPSC
Brian Smith - Qlebal Interactive Communications
Sugan Arringion - BellRounth
Nancy White - BellSouth




